COPY.
Tlopt's Register of Shipping,
21, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures.
25th August,1939.

Dear Sirs,

I return kerewith two sets of the plans forwarded
with your letter of the 19th instant of fuel ,oil tanks proposed
for the ¥,.S,"HELLESUND" and have to acquaint you that these
plans will be approved provided the tanks be econstructed under
the usual conditions of survey and testing.

It is concluded that an overflow pipe will be fitted
at the top of each tank but I shall be glad to recelive

confirmetion of this.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
0SLO.
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